
       

St. Jerome – November 2014  
Monthly Virtue:  Prudence (Wisdom) 

How much better to get wisdom than gold, to choose understanding rather than silver! (Proverbs 16:16) 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

       
1  
 Mass – Holy Name of 
Jesus Parish – 5:00 p.m. 

2 
 

 
Mass – Holy Name of Jesus 
Parish – 11:00 a.m. 
Please have your child join 
the children’s liturgy! 

3  
MacMillan’s  
delivery.   
Please pick-up 
 your orders from 2:30 – 
5:30 p.m. 
 

Day 3 

4  
Quick Write  

Ask mom and dad what 
steps are involved in 
making an important 

decision. 
 

Day 4 

5    
 
Staff Meeting at 3:30 p.m. 
Catholic School Council at 
6:30 p.m.     

 
 

Day 5 

6 
Timiskaming Health 
Flu Clinic 

 
 

    
 

Day 1 

7   Pizza Day 
 

 
 
 
 

Day 2 

8 
 
 
Mass – Holy Name of 
Jesus Parish – 5:00 p.m.  

  9 
                 
 
Mass – Holy Name of Jesus 
Parish – 11:00 a.m. 
Please have your child join 
the children’s liturgy! 

10  
  

Professional 
Activity Day – 

No School! 

11 
 Remembrance    
                Day  

Remembrance Day  
Celebration at 10:30 

a.m. in the gym. 
Day 3 

12  
Progress Reports go home! 

 
 
 
 

Day 4 

13 
 

Parent / student 
conference from 
4:30-7:30 p.m. 

 
Day 5 

14   Pizza Day 
 
 
 
 

 
Day 1 

15 
 
 
Mass – Holy Name of 
Jesus Parish – 5:00 p.m. 

16 
 
Mass – Holy Name of Jesus 
Parish – 11:00 a.m.  
Please have your child join 
the children’s liturgy! 
 
 

17  
Oral Discussion: 
Reflect on a time when you 
made a prudent decision?  

 
Day 2 

18 
 
 

 
Day 3 

19 
Eco Connection:  Should the 
environment be an important 
factor in everyday decisions?    
 

Day 4 

20   
National Child Day 
 
 

   
Day 5 

21    Pizza Day 
 
 
 
 

Day 1             

22 
 
Mass – Holy Name of 
Jesus Parish – 5:00 p.m.  
 
 

   23 24 25 
 

27 28   Pizza Day 
 
 
Kirkland Lake Santa 
Claus Parade 7:00 p.m.   
 

Day 1 

29 
 
Mass – Holy Name of 
Jesus Parish – 5:00 p.m. 
 

 
Mass – Holy Name of Jesus 
Parish – 11:00 a.m. 
Please have your child join 
the children’s liturgy! 

 
 
 
 

Day 2 

Quick Write:  How can my 
everyday actions advocate 
appropriately for the 
rights of others?                  

 
Day 3 

26 
 
 
 

Day 4 

Evening with Santa  
          from 6:00 to    
                 7:30 p.m. 

 
 

Day 5  
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